
NOTICE OF CANCELED 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular Planning Commission meeting 
scheduled for June 17, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. has been canceled. The next scheduled 
Planning Commission meeting will be held on July 8, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. The meeting will 
be held at City Hall, 2929 Tapo Canyon Road, Simi Valley, California. 

Sean Gibson, Deputy Environmental 
Services Director/City Planner 


